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Summer 2012 Newsletter 
DOM MELI 

Dear Colleagues, 

This month we are proud to welcome our latest client – a leading manufacturing firm which fabricates, 

machines, sells and installs Australia’s largest range of plastic engineering, architectural and building 

products.  We look forward to working with the owners and their staff over the coming months as they 

define and structure their business to meet new goals. 

 

We are also proud of our on-going executive coaching with senior staff from Ernst & Young and Fox 

Sports as they work through challenging times.  Further, over the last few months we have welcomed 

new coaching clients from local councils, health insurance bodies and IT organisations.  Meanwhile, 

Senior Associate Peter Barraket continues to spend time in Port Hedland as part of an ongoing contract 

with BHP Iron Ore to evaluate and coach their leaders. 

 

People At Their Best is gearing up for a busy March when we will be delivering two customised 

Leadership Centres focusing on emotional intelligence, teamwork and powerful communication. 

 

With the start of 2012 we have once again renewed our commitment to various causes including World 

Vision and the Australian Conservation Foundation.  Along with our support of the Australian 

Orangutan Project, Avaaz, Animals Asia, the RSPCA and Oxfam we are trying to make a positive 

contribution and encourage you to also find a cause that you believe in to support. 

 

Lastly, I have had another article published in Storm magazine. In my article, I ask, “In a thousand years will 

we look back on this time as a Dark Age? Is it time to assess our progress – are we confusing speed for knowledge and 

understanding? In a time of abundance why are we working more and more in jobs that are less and less meaningful?” I 

will send a link for those who are interested in reading it. 

 

I look forward to talking with you all over the coming months and on behalf of the team – Peter, Bree, 

Cate, David, Nick and Paul – thank you again for your support.  I wish you and your organisation 

continuing success. 

http://www.storm.sg/

